
The Central
Administration Team

CONGRATULATES 
the

CLASS OF 2022

and wishes
each student

a successful and
fulfilling future!

Rich Loeschner, Superintendent of Schools

Stacy O’Connor, Ass't. Supt. for Finance and Operations

Ann Palmer, Ass't. Supt. for Elementary Education

Wanda Ortiz-Rivera, Ass't. Supt. for Secondary & Bilingual Education 

Rhonda Young, Ass't. Supt. for Special Services




